

SALT CREEK SCHOOL DISTRICT NO. 48

SERVING THE COMMUNITIES OF ELMHURST • OAK BROOK • OAKBROOK TERRACE • VILLA PARK

FRANK H. EVANS, ED.D.
Interim Superintendent of Schools

www.saltcreek48.org

ADMINISTRATIVE OFFICES 1110 S. VILLA AVE. VILLA PARK, IL 60181 (630) 279-8400 FAX (630) 279-6167

February 17, 2023

PRESS RELEASE

Salt Creek School District #48 is pleased to announce the appointment of Dr. Amy M. Zaher as their new Superintendent of Schools beginning July 1, 2023. She is currently serving as Assistant Superintendent of Curriculum and Instruction at Prospect Heights District 23. Dr. Zaher was unanimously approved by the Board of Education at their regular meeting held on January 19, 2023.

Dr. Zaher received her Bachelor of Science degree from Eastern Illinois University, a Master of Science degree in Early Childhood from Dominican University, a Master of Science degree in Curriculum & Instruction from Olivet Nazarene University, and a Master of Science degree in Reading & Literacy from Chicago State University. She earned her Doctor of Educational Leadership degree from National-Louis University and also holds a Chief School Business Official licensure.

Dr. Zaher's training and professional background are exemplary and she is a proven, strong educational leader. We are fortunate to have her join District 48.



